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REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
RÉGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-99-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 3 May 1999

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Advisory Committee

SUBJECT/OBJET CALLING 9-1-1 FROM CELL PHONES

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board send a letter to the Canadian Chapter of the National
Emergency Number Association (NENA) with respect to the issue of problems associated
with calling 9-1-1 from cell phones and recommend that as an interim measure, cell phone
companies be requested to provide an insert in their monthly bills explaining the limits
associated with cell phones and 9-1-1.

BACKGROUND

At its meeting on 12 March 1999, the 9-1-1 Advisory Committee approved the above
recommendation.  Reference can be made to the Minutes of that meeting for the discussion of this
item.

Chief Ford has submitted the attached New Release from the Ontario Association of Chiefs of
Police in conjunction with this issue.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson

att.








